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Minutes of the Friends of CBA Meeting 
Held on 23rd June 2014 at  
Corby Business Academy 

at 6:00 pm 
 
Present: C. Chenery, M. King, I. Glenn, T. Henderson, A Bettley and C Byrne 
  
 
School Representative – Andrea Callender (ANCL) Bernie Smith (BESM), 
 
Apologies: Leanne 
                                                                                                 Action 

1. Introductions  No actions needed 

2. Cricket tournament 
 

The date for the cricket tournament will be 11th 
July 2014 from 16.00-19.00. 
The tournament will be sponsored again by 
Friends of CBA and will hopefully involve 4 teams 
of 6 which will include a parent, staff, RS and 
student team. 
 
Clive has been asked to contact the two 
businesses who attend the last tournament who 
supplied food and refreshments on site for us. 
 
There will be no bouncy castle this year as this 
did not prove popular last year due to the poor 
weather. 
 
Friends of CBA will also provide refreshments 
during the tournament. 
 
Additional events will be run such as penalty 
shootout and shoot hoops. 
 
ANCL will get permission from JOHE to advertise 
around the academy and also on academy 
website. Also try to get the local radio to 
promote the tournament too. 

3. Change of time for 
Friends of CBA meetings 

We discussed possible times and day changes to 
get more people to come to the meetings 
however, the overall consensus was to keep the 
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Monday and the time the same. 

4. New Year 7 Parents  Leaflets will be made available and distributed 
out during this evening so that we can recruit 
new parents to Friends of CBA. 

5. Update the leaflet  ANCL will update the leaflet to include events 
that the Friends of CBA  have sponsored and 
have been involved in. 

6. Honorary Member BESM will arrange for flowers being given on 
behalf of Friends of CBA for the contribution to 
the academy by Julie who has knitted items for 
many years and has given the money raised back 
to the academy. 

7. AOB None 

 


